
Seagate Avenue Bridge Open Weekdays  

A1A Drainage August  2019 

The Florida Department of Transportation will open the Seagate Avenue Bridge in front of Fletcher High School Monday, August 12 
at 6 a.m. as part of the State Road A1A (3rd Street) Drainage Project. 

The Seagate Avenue Bridge will be open to drivers weekdays from 6 a.m. to 5 p.m. starting Monday, August 12. The bridge will be 
reclosed to vehicle traffic after 5 p.m. each night and over the weekend until the remaining items on the bridge are complete.  

Friday, August 16, the bridge will remain open to traffic and pedestrians until after the Fletcher High School football game at 
approximately 9 p.m. The temporary pedestrian bridge will remain open at all times. 

The 5th Street Bridge is closed to drivers. Drivers attempting to access the school via 5th Street will be detoured to Seagate Avenue. 

Law enforcement officers will be stationed at the school to help direct students and parents around the detour. 

        The Seagate Avenue Bridge is one of five bridges that will be replaced as part of the channel improvements. This project will 
improve drainage and alleviate flooding often seen during major weather events in some of the most flood-prone areas of 

Jacksonville Beach. 

For up-to-date information on the project, please visit: www.JaxBeachDrainage.com 

Additionally, a dedicated 24-hour hotline has been established for this project: 904-363-8440  

Contractor: The de Moya Group, Inc. | FDOT Construction Project Manager: Dan Lahey P.E. 

  CEI  Project Administrator: Rory C. Highstone P.E. RS&H | Expected Completion:  2021 | Cost: $25.7million 

Contact Daryl Goss at 904-831-FDOT 

or daryl.goss@dot.state.fl.us 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.JaxBeachDrainage.com&d=DwMGaQ&c=cUkzcZGZt-E3UgRE832-4A&r=e1h48BH4pJiQu_krgXVV5mfKn-fW15Px4fMHU1Yh4TQ9WUNEEBW2jw5esF1fQh6V&m=qz0usDmVuGv-TjuqWIAWCXqSsJnVxn5IfX3ngA5yKJY&s=E4Fhli3QsDhjthHP623QtEh5x25RMog0h

